
     1/8/2021 
 

 NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

SEEKING PROPOSALS FOR  
PROGRESSIVE DESIGN BUILDER 

 
JOB 110651 

Hwy. 77 Interchange Impvts. (I-40/55) (West Memphis) (F) 
 

The Arkansas Department of Transportation is seeking proposals from qualified contractors for Progressive 
Design Builder 

Job 110651 Hwy. 77 Interchange Impvts. (I-40/55) (West Memphis) (F) (“Project”).   
All contractors prequalified in accordance with the Department’s Standard Specifications Edition of 2014, 

Section 102 and interested in acting as the Progressive Design Builder (“PDB”) for the Project are welcome 
to respond. 

 
Copies of the Request for Proposals (RFP) may be obtained free of charge and may be ordered in by  

email through: 
 

Keli Wylie 
Alternative Project Delivery Administrator 
Arkansas Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203-2261 
10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, AR 72209 

Phone:  (501) 569-2358 
alternativedelivery@ardot.gov 

 
One (1) paper copy and one electronic copy in pdf format on a usb storage device of the completed 

proposal should be addressed as set forth below and must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. (CST) on 
Monday, February 22, 2021.  Any responses received after this deadline will not be considered. 

 
Keli Wylie 

Alternative Project Delivery Administrator 
Arkansas Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203-2261 
or 

10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, AR 72209 
 

For more information, please visit the Department’s website at the location below. 
http://www.arkansashighways.com/contracts/cmgc.aspx 

 

 

http://www.arkansashighways.com/contracts/cmgc.aspx
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